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Comments: | Object to this proposal!

1 - Grizzly bears in Montana, Idaho and Wyoming are NOT "ENDANGERED".

2 - Grizzly bear populations have been thriving in areas with roads, areas of snowmobile use in the winter ... so
why the need for restrictions on snow or road travel now? Obviously snow and road travel haven't hampered
grizzly habitat for the last several decades, so WHY THE RESTRICTIONS NOW?



